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Asaiatant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, CID a.rrd SGOD
Public Elementary and School Heads
All Others Concemed

FRO CHERRY MAE L , CESO V

DlvLtor UoEoruduE
no. t+7-t .. ol?urg

To:

( Schools

DATE: October 16,2023
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PROTEAAIOTAL LEADERAIIP
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As pait of our continuing ellort to empower administrators with the latest
teaching methodologies, research advancements, and enhanced
trstructional supervision skills, this OfEce in pa.rtnership with Bukidnon
State University (BSU), hereby informs all School Heads/Principals to
attend t]:e Commencement Activity for PowerED: Upskilling School Heads'
competencies for ExemplarJa Professional Leadership. The activity will be
on October 18, 2023, 8:OO in the morning at BSU, Annex Campus.

Attached iE the letter fi:om Bukidnon State University for reference

Should there be queries, contact Marsfrfth M. MaJnawa.g, Senior Education
Progre.m Specialist for Social Mobilization and Networking at 0977 778
8301 or woodrow wilson B. Merida, Senior Education Program Specialist
for Human Resource Development at 0966 475 2094.

4. For guidance and compliance.
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October 13, 2023

CIIERITT UTE LIUBAO(},REf,EA, Ph.D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Ma.laybalay City Division
Casisang, Malaybalay City

Through:

II)RE z() O. CAPACIO
School Governance Operation Division
Malaybalay City Division

Madame

We are delighted to inform you about two exciting extension projects
initiated by Bukidnon State University in colLaboration with the College of
Education and the College of Arts ard Sciences. T?rcse projects, namely
" E tholtctng tl@ CapabilitA Ski)b of Pubtit School Mqfivmati6 Teochers olld
Adrninistfatofs: A Collaboratiue E)ctension Prcject' aljd "PouerEdl: Upshiqaq
*hool Heqds' Competenries Jor Exemplary Educattonal Leadership," arc
scheduled to commence on October lA, 2023, at 8:00 in the morning,
Bukidnon State University, Annex C€mpus, Casisang, Malaybalay City. Their
primary objective is to empower administrators with the latest teaching
methodologies, research advancements, arrd enhanced instructional
supervision skills rooted in 2lst-century leadership and maragement
principles and aligned with the Philippine Professional Standards for School
Heads (PPST).

As part of our courmitrnent to tiansparency and elTective
coflrmunication, we pledge to keep you regularly updated on the progress of
these projects. Furthermore, we sincerely welcome and encourage your
valuable input ald suggestions as we embark on this tr:ansformative journey.

Should you require more detailed information about the projects or
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at
lezeltutane{a-,buksu.qslu.ph (0936-17a-8678) or beI.1lbma\-aofab uksu.edu.oh
(094s6818292).

We are filled with enttrusia$n regarding the potential of these extension
projects and eagerly anticipate your continued support and Suidance as they
unfold. Your leadership pLays a pivotal role ir tieir success, and we deeply
appreciate your unwavering commitEent.
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Thank you for your continued dedication to education ard your
insb:umental role in the enhancement of our educational svstem.

Sincerely

koj
U. TIIrAIIEA, Ph.D
Leader

S. DCTAYAO, PhD
ect

Dearl,

Director,

Project Leader

N

C. DEI, ROAIRIO, PhD
of Education

, PhD
Unit


